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June 7, 2007

DENNIS B. FITZZGIBBONS, CHIEF OF STAFF
GREGG A. ROTHSCHILD, CHIEF COUNSEL

The Honorable Stephen L. Johnson
Administrator

Environmental Protection Agency
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20460-0001

Dear Administrator Johnson:

The Committee on Energy and Commerce and the Subcommittee on Oversight and
Investigations are investigating environmental problems at Department of Defense (DOD)
facilities, and at Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune, in particular. As part of our investigation,
Committee staff reviewed a redacted copy of a 2005 report of an investigation authored by the
Environmental Protection Agency’s Criminal Investigation Division, entitled, “Summary of
Investigation, Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune.” In order to gain a more complete
understanding of the activities surrounding the water contamination at Camp Lejeune and the
criminal investigation of those activities, please provide an unredacted copy of that report to the
Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations, room 316 Ford House Office Building, as soon
as possible, but no later than close of business on Friday, June 8, 2007.

If you have any questions regarding this request, please contact us or have your staff
contact John Arlington at (202) 226-2424 or Joanne Royce at (202) 225-8077.

JOHN D. DINGELL
CHAIRMAN




